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Box Blade for Tractor 
A Project of $1,500 

 
Since our camp opened for participants in 1995, we’ve been extremely lucky to have great 
relationships with neighboring farmers and equipment owners, who are willing to let us borrow 
maintenance equipment or other machinery. Over 25 years, we’ve built new roads, created new 
campsites, and constructed new buildings thanks to our community. 
 
But as we continue to grow, we find ourselves needing access to certain maintenance equipment 
more and more frequently. Most needed now is a box blade for our tractor. 
 
Box Blades allow us to do significant road work at a much quicker pace. Especially during wet 
Minnesota springs, we often need to grade and level our roads, or repair surfaces after flood 
damages from the local creek. 
 
Supporting this gift also means that you will be responsible for significantly improving our ability to 
do rapid and important maintenance work on our grounds at camp. In recognition, your name (or 
organization’s logo) will be prominently featured on our camp website 
(https://gamehavenbsa.org/camp) for one year. You or your organization can also choose to be 
recognized with a plaque or engraved plate on the blade itself, or another location which can be 
discussed. 
 
We are looking for support via a gift of $1,500 (the average cost of a box blade), or via the donation 
of a new or lightly used box blade. While we appreciate and will look at all offered donations, new 
capital items such as a box blade need to last at least ten years under heavy usage. Therefore, we 
may have to decline donations of well-used equipment on a case-by-case basis. The safety of our 
staff and campers is of upmost importance to us here on the Gamehaven Scout Camp team! 
 
Thank you for considering supporting Gamehaven Scout Camp! 

https://gamehavenbsa.org/camp

